Visitation Catholic School

“The mission of Visitation Catholic School is to inspire excellence and to develop
future leaders for Christ through quality education grounded in Catholic values,
principals, and traditions.”

August, 2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another busy school year! We're all looking forward to continued success at
Visitation Catholic School. By working together, we ensure that our mission of inspiring excellence
and developing future leaders for Christ will once again be met.

Parent-Student Handbook is also posted to the school website, www.visitationcatholic.com or in
the ‘File Library’ section of Option C. Please carefully read and discuss the Parent/Student
Handbook with your child(ren). If you have any questions, please call the school at 856-7451.

After you have read the handbook with vour child(ren), each of you need to sign and return
the form at the bottom of this letter BEFORE September 1st.

Thank you,

Wayne Brau

Principal

We have read and discussed with our children the content of the Parent/Student
Handbook for the 2021 — 2022 school year.

Parent Signature

Child(ren)’s Signature




